
 

GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

DM COLLEGE OF COMMERCE, IMPHAL 
DHANAMANJURI UNIVERSITY, MANIPUR 

 
ADMISSION NOTICE 
Imphal, the 30th May, 2024 

 
No. 10/1/2018-DMCC/Adm: In continuation of this office notification dated 13th May, 2024 
issue and submission of admission form for admission into Four Years Degree Programme (NEP) 
of B. Com. (Honours) and B.B.A. (Honours) 1st Semester in DM College of Commerce, 
Dhanamanjuri University, Manipur for the academic session 2024-25 has been postponed until 
further notice.  

 

 

 

(Dr.A. Nabachandra Singh) 
Principal 

DM College of Commerce, Imphal 
Copy to:  

1. P.S. to Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, DMU. 
2. The Registrar, DMU. 
3. The Editor(s),……………………………, for publication in their esteemed daily. 
4. Notice Board. 
5. College Website. 
6. Guard File 


